

CHICAGO AVENUE MULTIMODAL CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENT PROJECT



PUBLIC MEETING

Please join us for the CHICAGO AVENUE MULTIMODAL CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENT STUDY Public Meeting!





City Volkswagen of Evanston 1034 Chicago Ave, Evanston

The City of Evanston invites you to attend a Public Meeting regarding potential multimodal improvements along Chicago Avenue from Howard Street to Davis Street. The goal of the project is to improve safety and comfort for all roadway users including pedestrians, cyclists, buses, cars and various modes of transportation. The project will also review intersection operations along the Chicago Avenue Corridor.

This meeting is an opportunity to learn about the project, view existing project data, review potential improvement concepts, and provide input. The meeting will include informational exhibit display boards for viewing. City staff and members of the consultant team will be available to solicit input and answer your questions.

Face coverings must be worn at all times, and social distancing will be implemented. Anyone who requires assistance to participate in this meeting is invited to contact Sat Nagar by July 22, 2021.





Can't make it to the meeting? Interested in sharing your thoughts?

Meeting materials and a comment form will be posted on the project website:

www.cityofevanston.org/ChicagoAvenueMultimodal

If you have any questions or comments, please contacts

Sat Nagar, P.E. . 847.448.4311 . snagar@cityofevanston.org

